
Innovation  Lab  is  Bringing
HII  Technology  to  the  Next
Generation of Shipbuilders 

Release from HII 

***** 

NEWPORT NEWS, Va., Feb. 28, 2023 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) — HII’s
(NYSE: HII) Newport News Shipbuilding division is harnessing
the power of technology as it recruits the next generation of
shipbuilders. 

The Ray Bagley Innovation Lab is part of The Newport News
Shipbuilding Apprentice School. The mobile laboratory includes
stations that cover the various skill sets associated with all
19 trades offered by the school. 

In use since 2021, the lab is part of the orientation process
for new apprentices and affords students from K-12 schools the
opportunity to explore shipbuilding trades and possible career
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opportunities. 

“The Ray Bagley Innovation Lab allows students to experience
the various trades used to build ships in a safe, controlled
environment,” said Dr. Latitia McCane, director of education
at  The  Newport  News  Shipbuilding  Apprentice  School.  “The
unique  experience  also  helps  breakdown  preconceived  ideas
about construction trades. We don’t just build ships here, we
build careers.” 

Photos  accompanying  this  release  are  available  at:
https://hii.com/news/innovation-lab-hii-technology-shipbuilder
s. 

The lab is intentionally mobile, allowing the workstations to
move  into  the  gymnasium,  thus  converting  the  gym  into  an
actual work area. Portions of the equipment also leave campus
for community events, such as supporting high school career
days in the region. 

On Feb. 17, the Innovation Lab was dedicated in honor of Ray
Bagley, retired vice president of trades operations at NNS.
Bagley retired in 2018 after serving the company for more than
43 years. He started his career as an apprentice painter and
went on to work at all levels of production and construction
leadership at NNS. 

HII,  Verizon  and  BayPort  Credit  Union  all  have  provided
financial support for the Ray Bagley Innovation Lab. 

Funded by HII to train and develop the next generation of
shipbuilders, The Newport News Shipbuilding Apprentice School
offers four- to eight-year, tuition-free apprenticeships in 19
trades and eight optional advanced programs. 

Accredited  by  the  Council  for  Occupational  Education,  The
Newport News Shipbuilding Apprentice School is certified to
offer  associate’s  degrees  of  applied  science  in  maritime
technology in 26 educational programs. Through partnerships
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with Virginia Peninsula Community College, Tidewater Community
College  and  Old  Dominion  University,  the  Newport  News
Shipbuilding Apprentice School’s academic program provides the
opportunity  to  earn  associate  degrees  in  business
administration,  engineering  and  engineering  technology  and
bachelor’s degrees in mechanical or electrical engineering. 


